Kensington Village Association (KeVA)'s experience with Canada Post 'consultation' regarding cuts to postal service

KeVA

- requested a meeting with Canada Post in May
- refused by Mr. Paterson because we don't have an 'executive' (not a requirement of the Urban League when we registered there).
- residents given the run around re inconsistent 'criteria' for placement: dead-ends? lighting?
- parking & traffic safety: 'not enough resources' to study each location

effect on boulevard trees roots in the Forest City?







implications that have yet to be adequately considered (a partial list):

- effects on trees & public boulevards
- safety & traffic
- finances (city tax rolls)
- access for disabled & elderly
- personal safety relating to lighting
- mail theft and policing (cost) implications
- and more...

What exactly is the 'process' here?

'follow-up' on a request to move a mailbox, agreed to by all parties:

• From: "PATERSON, Andrew Wilson" < <u>Andrew.Paterson@canadapost.postescanada.ca</u>>

To: Kensington Village < kensingtonvillageassociation@gmail.com

Cc: ESTELLE MILL < estellemill@rogers.com > Sent: Wednesday, August 19, 2015 9:57 AM

Subject: RE: community mail boxes

• Thank you Mr. Heap.

• I have spoken to the project manager and he tells me that he has met with Maxine and discussed the CMB placement.

• He would also prefer not to add to the other site as it will create a larger number of boxes than we usually like to put in one place.

Regards,

Andy

Canada Post

• <u>519-457-5247</u>

From: PATERSON, Andrew Wilson < Andrew. Paterson@canadapost.postescanada.ca>

Date: 19 August 2015 at 09:52

Subject: RE: community meeting invitation for June 18

To: Kensington Village Association <kensingtonvillageassociation@gmail.com>
Cc: "Ridley, Virginia" <vridley@london.ca>, "Park, Tanya" <tpark@london.ca>, "van Holst, Michael" <mvanholst@london.ca>, "husher@london.ca" <husher@london.ca>

- Thank you Mr. Heap.
- Unfortunately I am not available on those dates.
- Andy
- Canada Post
- 519-457-5247
- From: Kensington Village Association [mailto:kensingtonvillageassociation@gmail.com]

http://www.london.ca/residents/Roads-Transportation/Transportation-Planning/Documents/Canada-Post-CMB-Sites-Permit-Application-List.pdf

